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A unique opportunity to obtain an insight into 
China’s developments in geospatial data
 
On Friday 26 July 2013, the Chinese delegation are hosting a 
presentation entitled: Sharing experience for common development.  
This will take place in the Corn Exchange following the close of the  
UN–GGIM3 session. 

All participants of the UN-GGIM3 and Cambridge Conference 2013  
are welcome to attend.

The following five short presentations will be given:

•	 Geospatial Resources Development in China 
Dr. LI Pengde, Deputy Administrator, National Administration of Surveying, 
Mapping and Geoinformation of China

•	 National Geographic Monitoring and Analysis Program of China 
Mr. XU Yanying, Chief Engineer, National Administration of Surveying, Mapping 
and Geoinformation of China

•	 Global Land Cover Mapping at 30 Meters: China’s Methodology  
and Results 
Prof. CHEN Jun, Chief Scientist, National Geomatics Center of China

•	 China GNSS and LBS Industry with the Beidou System 
Mr. FAN Jingsheng, Deputy Secretary General, GNSS and LBS Association  
of China

 
•	 Innovation and Application of GIS in China  

Dr. WANG Kanghong, Director of Board, China Association for GIS Industry;  
Vice President, SuperMap Software Co., Ltd

This is a unique opportunity to obtain an insight into China’s progress in 
geospatial information management, including current developments and 
anticipated activities for the future.

Following the presentations, delegates will make their way to St Catherine’s 
College, Cambridge (just a short distance from the Corn Exchange), where,  
in its beautiful surroundings, our Chinese hosts will kindly provide a drinks  
reception followed by dinner. 

If you wish to attend, please click here. 
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Don’t forget to visit the  
Cambridge Conference website:  
www.cambridgeconference.com  
to follow news of this great event.

Contact us:
Catherine Gladstone	  
Phone: +44 (0) 23 8005 5760

Email: cconf@ordnancesurvey.co.uk

Emma Sajo	  
Phone: +44 (0) 23 8005 5283

Email: cconf@ordnancesurvey.co.uk
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